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THANKS FOR JOINING US AT KINGWOOD! 
Sundays  

9:00 am - Worship (in-person and streamed online) 
     During Sunday Morning worship there is an attended nursery for ages 0-2. Children’s  
     Worship (ages 3-2nd grade) is in Kingwood Station and dismissal is before the message. 

10:30 am - Bible classes for all ages 

5:00 pm - LifeLinks (small group meetings, various locations) 

Wednesdays  

5:00 pm - Adult textual Bible class 

5:30-6:15 pm - Wednesday night fellowship meal 

6:30 pm - Bible classes for all ages 
——————————————————————————————————————————————— 
If you are interested in learning more about baptism contact Jeff Brown. 

If you want to find your place in the Kingwood family contact David Vaughn. 

Kingwood co-sponsors AGAPE Christian Counselor, Nathan Jernigan, M.A. Licensed Senior 
Psychological Examiner and Licensed Professional Counselor, Stones River Business Center, 
2159 N. Thompson Lane, B-2,  896-1305

FROM THE PREACHER’S DESK

April 7, 2024 
          

    A new round of class Intensives begins this morning, and I hope that you will 
choose the one that best fits your needs and make it a priority to attend. I have 
enjoyed this new concept of Intensives and I am looking forward to teaching on 
Romans 8 this month. Romans 8 is one of the most powerful chapters of the New 
Testament, and I am excited to begin our dive into it today. Be in prayer for each 
of our teachers during these Intensives, and I know you will be blessed by the one 
you choose to be a part of.  

     Today is our last Mission Kitchen for the Honduras Mission trip in July. This trip 
will be here before you know it, and those that are making plans to work in 
Honduras are getting excited as the dates grow closer. I hope that many of you 
will stay and enjoy this meal, while donating to the cause of the team. We 
appreciate each of you for supporting us and we look forward to representing 
Kingwood on this journey. 

     I want to send a huge shout out to Glenn Garner and the Kingwood Kitchen 
team for all they are doing here at Kingwood. From the Wednesday meals to 
special occasions, their work is greatly appreciated and fills a great need. Our 
growing numbers for the Wednesday meals is encouraging and if you are not 
coming to those, let me encourage you to begin doing so. It’s great food and 
fellowship. Join us in class before or after the meal and spend this time with the 
Kingwood family! 

Welcome To Worship 

Welcome & Announcements  

Song: You Are Holy (Prince of Peace) 

Song: Eye Of The Storm  

Prayer  

Song: Trust In You 

Song: It Is Well With My Soul 

Communion Thoughts 

Song: Where Could I Go But To The Lord 

Communion & Offering 

Song: Till The Storm Passes By 

Song: Wonderful, Merciful Savior 

Dismiss Children’s Worship 

Song: Psalm 34 

Message 

Song: Just As I Am 

Shepherd’s Blessing & Prayer



This week’s Wednesday Night Meal menu is: 
breakfast for dinner, salad bar, and dessert. 

PRAYER LIST 
Hutchins Shepherding Group 
Jennifer Moore, daughter of Doug & Brenda 
Hutchins, is recovering from cancer surgery. 
Lane Shepherding Group 
Lois Bush is back in Stones River Manor from the 
hospital, under hospice care. 
Lyles Shepherding Group 
Ricardo Maia’s mother is recovering from a 
stroke and is now battling pneumonia (Brazil). 
Reynolds Shepherding Group 
Owen Fox, father of Jim Fox, will have an 
echocardiogram Thursday, April 11. 
Kim Hensel, sister of Debbie Pulido, has been 
diagnosed with Stage 1 endometrial carcinoma 
and will have a full hysterectomy Monday, April 8. 

Continue To Remember  
Amy Adams, Barbara Appleton, Andy Bibb, 
Virginia Black, John Botts, Gloria Brown, Kimberly 
Cantrell, Jackie Coke, Patty Crittenden, Bobbie 
Davis, Joel Donnell, Dorothy Fann, Jane Gannon, 
Jim & Judy Lee Green, Juanita Haile, Jane Harvey, 
Billy Higginbotham, Carolyn Holmes, Shirley Hood, 
Laura Miller, Billye Nance, Jan Owens, Elaine 
Powers, Laurene Ray, and Margaret Ryan. 

Thank you Card:  
Jason & Teresa Lane and family thank Kingwood 
for expressions of love received during the passing 
of Jason’s mother. 

Changes of Address:  
Dylan & Katelyn (Moore) Coleman - 2518 Buckle 
Street, Murfreesboro 37129 
Deborah Ha l l iwel l - 188 Donning Drive , 
Summerville, SC 29483 

Week of March 31, 2024

A.M. Worship 465 Budget $21,986.00

Bible Class 268 Contribution $22,422.00

Online 26 Variance $436.00

Wednesday 187 YTD Variance -$8,949.64

We will have a Park Picnic and Clean-up next 
Sunday, April 14, at 5:00 p.m., at the General 
Bragg Trailhead. Bring your dinner to eat at the 
park and then we will walk the Greenway and 
pick up trash. We will end the night playing on 
the playground. Scan the QR code above to sign 
up! 

Save the Date! Camp Kaio is June 24-27. Sign-
ups open May 1. More info to come! 

Due to class sizes, the elementary will be making 
changes on Sunday morning starting TODAY. 
The new class divisions will be Kindergarten, 
1st/2nd grade and 3rd-5th grade. Please look at 
the hanging signs in the hallway to see the 
locations. 

A kindergarten teacher is still needed for the 
April-June quarter on Sunday mornings. Please 
see Melissa if you are interested. 

WAYS TO SERVE 
Food Pantry Needs: spam, chicken noodle soup, 
tomato soup, vegetable soup, and chili. 

April Sun. Transportation: John Zimmermann 

Doors of Hope volunteers for April 8: Sharon 
Burke, Sheryl Jackson, Linda Jenkins, Lisa Pirtle, 
and Debbie Pulido. 

The Kingwood Kitchen (Food Ministry) is growing 
and needs additional volunteers to help with 
shopping for food, preparing meals, and social 
media production. If you would like to help, see 
Glenn Garner. 

Stones River Manor will host a Fashion Show 
Fundraiser Saturday, April 13, at 2:00 p.m., at 
North Boulevard Church of Christ. There is a $30 
minimum donation per person and all proceeds 
will go to their Benevolence Program. 

Our Mission Kitchen fundraiser luncheon to 
support the Honduras trip team is TODAY 
following Bible classes. The menu is smoked 
meats, sides, and dessert. Baskets will be out for 
donations. Thank you for your support! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
All ladies are invited to a Bridal Shower for 
Carley Mitchell, bride-elect to Connor Ward, son 
of Jarrod & Kim Ward, Sunday, April 21, from 
1:30-3:00 p.m., in the Dorcas Room. Gift registries 
are at Amazon, Crate & Barrel, Pottery Barn, and 
Williams Sonoma. Ladies willing to help host 
should sign up at the S.A.L.T. Sisters table. 

King’s Kids, our Parents’ Day Out program, is 
enrolling for the Fall! Please contact Amy Nelson 
at kingwoodkids@comcast .net for more 
information. 

Serving at Kingwood

April 7 April 14

Prayer Tim Gannon Brad Gardner

Communion Charles Waldron Mark Wrye

Offering 
Counters

Brad Gardner 
Kelvin Kennamer

Keith Stokes 
Ken Malone

Northside 
Sunday AM

Seigenthaler 
Shep. Group

Tiller 
Shep. Group

Tonight we will have game night in the teen 
room from 5-7:30. Dinner will be provided. Join 
us for a great night of fun and fellowship. 
Our Spring Retreat is just a few weekends 
away! Make sure to sign up through link tree or 
the KSM website. The deadline to sign up and 
get a shirt is today (April 7). 

Upcoming Events: 
April 14 - KSM Lunch Out 
April 21 - KSM Devo 
April 26-28 - Spring Retreat

mailto:kingwoodkids@comcast.net

